
MICT ADVISORY 
Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner Advisory 

  

3/13/2020 ADVISORY NO. 2020-1063 

 
To Our Valued Clients, 
 
Please see attached memorandum on the preventive measures against 
COVID-19 that our teams have put in place inside MICT premises for the 
safety and protection of all port users, employees and other visitors.  
 
Kindly share and disseminate to your team for everyone's proper guidance. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
MICT Management 
  
NOTE: All links in this advisory shall be active for 7 days upon receipt of the 
email. Please download all relevant attachments immediately. 
 


